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From the Editor 
 

 

Dear Colleagues, Esteemed Authors and Referees, 

I am privileged to share with you the pleasure of publishing the 74th issue of The Turkish 
Psychological Counseling and Guidance Journal. With this issue, which comes right after September 
30th which in Turkey is celebrated as the National Psychological Counselors Day, we continue to 
contribute to the development of our profession. I congratulate all our colleagues on this special day. 
I would like to express once again our pride in being part of this big family to all the psychological 
counselors who have contributed to the field of psychological counseling reaching this point. I would 
also like to thank our authors who sent their valuable work to our journal, our referees who 
meticulously evaluated the submitted articles and contributed to the scientific process, our field 
editors who helped the process progress more effectively by ensuring coordination between referees 
and authors, our design team who prepared the final layout of the articles. With this issue, in line with 
your requests, we have increased the number of accepted articles from 10 to 12. We continue to 
contribute to our field and keep the flame of science alive with the articles published in this issue. 
The contribution of each of you is of great importance for the development of our field. 

 

Prof. Dr. Metin PİŞKİN 
Editor-In-Chief 

 


